
Women’s Ministry Annual Report- 2024  

 

 

Thank you to everyone for faithfully joining with us to minister to women in 2024. I am 

personally so blessed by encouragement, prayer, and support from so many women 

here at PCF.  

 

In the past year, I was encouraged to see so many examples of “women’s ministry” 

(women in our church ministering to others). One example is Secret Sisters- this event is a 

great blessing to all who participate. I am thankful for those who lead this event and 

continue to help it grow and change to meet the needs of ladies at PCF.   

As our church continues to grow, so do the needs and opportunities to serve and 

support other women. I would encourage you all with the following verse from 1 Peter. I 

hope you prayerfully consider ways to connect with, reach out to, and find 

opportunities to serve others in this new year.  

1 Peter 4:10- God has given each of you a gift from his great variety of spiritual gifts. Use 

them well to serve one another.  

 

 

            Below is a summary of Women’s Ministry events & activities from 2024:  

 

 

  In May of 2024, Jodi Hokenson shared a Mother’s Day message entitled “The 

MOM Way”, which stood for marriage, obedience, and miracles.  

 

  In August 2024, the Women’s Ministry hosted our annual event “Under the 

Pavilion”. The theme for this day was “Storms”. Speakers were Heidi Carder, Diane 

Carder, and Bridget Mochul. They shared powerful testimonies of how God helped 

them through specific storms in their lives.  

   

  On December 14th, the Women’s Ministry held our annual Christmas Brunch in 

the gym at PCF. The theme was “Glory”. Carol Ball shared a message as well as 

prophetic words to several women in attendance, and over 70 women enjoyed a time 

of fellowship and encouragement.  
 

 

Thank you to Jodi Hokenson, Kathy Wypij and Valerie Prutsman for serving as leaders 

with me on the Women’s Ministry team. We have some new ideas for 2025 and are 

excited to see what God will accomplish. Thank you.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Jessica Wypij, Kathy Wypij, Jodi Hokenson and Valerie Prutsman 


